

27th November 2017

Dear Children,

You are invited to take part in the school performance poster competition. The posters will be judged and prizes will be awarded to the best original design from each class. You can use a variety of different media including pencils, pens, paint, collage or use of the computer to produce your poster.

Please would you use the template to design your poster. Electronic versions will be available to download from the school website from Wednesday 29th November.

The deadline for entries is Tuesday 5th December so get designing — QUICKLY! Any entries submitted after the deadline will **not be** accepted. Please remember to put your name on the poster!

Kind Regards,

Year Three & Four Team